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Please vote against LD1205 which will hamstring midwives trying to do the 
important job of delivering babies outside of a hospital setting in Maine. As someone 
who gave birth at Ballard House, I know how vital this care can be. It is extremely 
important for families to have choices for where and how to give birth. Do not reduce 
midwives' scope of practice--please. 


